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“They are of the world: therefore speak they of the world, and
the world heareth them. We are of God: he that knoweth God
heareth us; he that is not of God heareth not us. Hereby know
we the spirit of truth, and the spirit of error.” -1 John
4:5-6

The other day while listening to my intro feed on the radio
broadcast, I was hearing another show host talking about what
the bad guys were doing to the country.  He was conveying to
the American people the wicked deeds that are being committed
against them by less than 1.7 percent of the population.  He
called them the elites, which he said, “ruled the world.”

Remember, the only people that can rule you are those to whom
you submit yourself.  Furthermore, nobody rules this world but
the Living God (Isaiah 40:22; Jeremiah 32:27).

He was promoting their lawless deeds by highlighting their
crimes, which is the fear of man that brings a snare (Proverbs
29:25).  He wasn’t teaching the Scriptures where they teach us
to to “Keep His commandments and live” (Proverbs 7:2).  He
wasn’t teaching from the Scriptures that we are “well able to
overcome” (Numbers 13:30).  Yet, he was professing to be a
Christian when he is clearly not (Matthew 23:3).

“For he whom God hath sent speaketh the words of God.” -John
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This broadcaster was driving a “doom and gloom” narrative to
teach the men and the women of this country to submit to the
wicked rather than to lawfully stand up and deal with them the
way that the patriarchs that are found within the Word of God
and our forefathers (The Declaration of Independence) have
taught us to do (Psalm 94:16).

His objective, while teaching his listeners to fear other men,
would then be to drive the people to his site to buy his
product, not to the Lord.

Friends, we are to buy the truth and sell it not (Proverbs
23:23).  This isn’t the truth, nor am I buying it, and neither
should you.  We are to fear the Lord, not men, and this with
strong confidence and much boldness (Proverbs 28:1).

Yet, how prevalent this is today among professed Christian
conservative broadcasters and their listeners (Matthew 5:13)!

This is a clear judgment upon the people who have taken heed
to these types of broadcasting hirelings (2 Timothy 4:3-4).

In contrast to these carnal men who teach such things, the
Lord educates His children, which are those who have ears to
hear.  Our faith overcomes this world in trusting the Living
God (1 John 5:4). Greater is He that is in us than he that is
in the world (1 John 4:4).

We are made more than conquers through Him that loved us
(Romans 8:37), period!

“Hear me, O Judah, and ye inhabitants of Jerusalem: Believe in
the LORD your God; so shall ye be established. Believe His
prophets; so shall ye prosper.” -2 Chronicles 20:20

Of course, this is the result of their adherence to the Word



of God, in every aspect, every jot and tittle, and taking
diligent heed to His commandments (Deuteronomy 28:1-15; John
14:21).
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